
 
 
 
10/11/2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Non School Uniform Day Friday 17th November, 2023 
 

As you may well be aware it is Children in Need on Friday 17th November, 2023. As a school we will be 
supporting the charity by asking pupils to make a donation to attend the day in non-school uniform. The 
donation will be made as pupils arrive for school on Friday morning. We would like to request £1 per pupil 
to attend in non uniform. 
 
Pupils will need to be dressed appropriately for school, and will be expected to bring normal school 
equipment including a school bag. If your child has PE on Friday they will be expected to bring their normal 
PE kit to wear during the lesson. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for supporting the school in raising money for this 
worthwhile cause. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Tryhorn 
Deputy Head Teacher  
The Telford Park School 
 


